
 

 

In-Person Worship Guidelines 

ASPC follows the guidelines set by the CDC and the City 

of Philadelphia.  Per the city's mandate, all community 

members are required to wear a mask for the duration of 

the indoor service - regardless of vaccination status. 

Masks (N95/KN95) and hand sanitizer will be 

available in the sanctuary. 

In order to provide adequate social distancing, our 

seating capacity will be limited. To safely accommodate 

our guests, we ask guests to register for service using the 

link found on our website. 

If you have registered for worship and feel unwell 

on Sunday morning, we ask that you join us for 

worship virtually on our Zoom platform until you are 

feeling better. The Zoom link is also posted on our 

website. 

We are not providing childcare for this week's service 

but we are planning a safe re-entry for our families with 

young children. Please stay tuned for updates. 

Limited printed bulletins will be available. We 

encourage worshipers to download the bulletin from the 

website and/or access it on a mobile device during 

worship. 

Upon receiving the benediction, worshippers will be 

asked to maintain distance when moving toward the exit 

doors. 

Coffee hour will be reduced to pre-packaged treats. 

Please greet one another in groups of fewer than four. 


